
 

 

 

 

November 5, 2019 
 
Below is a message from Nikki Moultrie, Dean of Career Technical 
Education and Social Sciences regarding the Appliance Service 
Technology Program: 
 
 
The Appliance Service Technology Program is designated as a  
“Program in Trouble” and may be discontinued at the end of the 2019-2020 
academic year.   
 
Students are advised the sequence of courses will be offered to ensure all 
courses can be completed in two primary terms – fall 2019 and spring 
2020.  Please contact Counseling with any questions and to explore other 
viable career education opportunities.   
 


